
Erate Fiber Project Update

• Two separate sub-projects
• Construction of 9,850 linear feet of fiber between the District Office and 

Newville Elementary, 7,265’ aerial on PP&L Poles with 2,585’ underground
• Communications include Fred Potzer, Borough Manager Newville

• Construction of 9,750 linear feet of underground fiber between the High 
School and Oak Flat on high school property, easement with Cumberland 
Valley Rail Trail, and PennDot Rights-of-Way along Centerville Rd and under 
Centerville Rd

• Communications include Wayne Myers, Director of Operations in W. Pennsboro Twp



• District Office to Newville
• PP&L has until November 1 to make room on their utility poles before our contractor 

is able to attach fiber
• Approximately 1600’ underground on Shepherd Road will be done during the HS to 

OF project
• Project expected to be complete by the end of February

• High School to Oak Flat
• CVRT easement is agreed and formal approval of the agreement is on the agenda 

this evening
• Penn Dot has approved the construction and provided a permit 
• Celerity to begin construction September 14 with duration of 4-6 weeks for 

completion
• Not expected to conflict with student outside activities but safety precautions such 

as construction fencing and filling the trench at the end of the work day will be taken








	Erate Fiber Project Update
	Slide Number 2
	Slide Number 3
	Slide Number 4
	Slide Number 5

